
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: July 24, 2024 
 
Re: First Harvest Credit Union 
 
 
Recommend Board of Education approve membership with the First Harvest Credit Union and 
the attached membership request letter. First Harvest Credit Union will provide summer pay 
banking options to employees. (attachment) 
 
 



Glassboro Public Schools 
   560 Joseph Bowe Boulevard                   www.gpsd.us                              Phone:    856-652-2700  
  Glassboro, New Jersey 08028                    Fax:   856-881-0884 

                               
 

Dr. Mark J. Silverstein, MBA, Superintendent of Schools   
 

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

Craig Stephenson 
Chief Academic Officer 

Michael Sloan, MBA, QPA 
Business Administrator 

 
 
 
July 24, 2024 
 
Sales Team 
First Harvest Credit Union 
PO Box 5530 
Deptford, NJ 08096 
 
Dear First Harvest Credit Union, 
 
The Glassboro Board of Education is requesting membership in First Harvest Credit Union. We are 
located at 560 Joseph Bowe Blvd, Glassboro, New Jersey. Our membership/employee base is made up 
of teachers, professional staff, support staff, and administrators. Our organization is a public Prek-12 
New Jersey School  
 
Please forward our request for necessary approval. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael Sloan 
School Business Administrator and Board Secretary 
Glassboro Public Schools 
 
 
 
   

http://www.gpsd.us/

